
APPOINTMENT CHART

(As per Circular No.27/06)

Name of Post :
Full Time Junior Language Teacher  
(Arabic) LPS  (Category No. 12/12)

Name of Department : General Education

Date of receipt of the reporting of the vacancy. : 05.10.2021 & 01.02.2022

No. of vacancies reported : 03 NJD

Date of Advice : 20.12.2022
  PENDING TURNS 

NJD : 03.   1) MR II 40 OBC    2) MR II 50 D   3) MR II 60 HN

           

Sl.
No.

Name & Address of the
Candidate

Rank
No.

Community Rotation as
appd. By the Commission

Department Remarks

1 MUSFEERA K
THADANILAM PARAMBA
KANNANCHERY
KOZHIKODE – 673 003.

46 Mappila NJD  compensation  to
MR  II  40  OBC-Two  times
notified-No  OBC  candidate
available - Turn passed over to
MR  II  46  M  advised  on
12.02.2021  is  now  satisfied
from  the  Parent  Ranked  List
dated  03.08.2015  (Category
012/12). 

General
Education

2 NASEERA P P
ERANHIKKAL PARAMBA
674 (32/988)
KALLAI
KOZHIKODE - 673 003.

47 Mappila NJD  compensation  to
MR  II  50  D  -Two  times
notified-No Dheevara candidate
available - Turn passed over to
MR  II  56  M  advised  on
22.09.2021  is  now  satisfied
from  the  Parent  Ranked  List
dated  03.08.2015  (Category
012/12). 

”

3 NOUFAL K K
KARAKKANDATHIL (H)
P C PALAM
NARIKKUNI
P C PALAM (PO)
KOZHIKODE – 673 585

48 Mappila NJD  compensation  to
MR  II  60  HN-Two  times
notified-No  Hindu  Nadar
candidate  available  -  Turn
passed  over  to  MR  II  66  M
advised  on  22.09.2021  is  now
satisfied  from  the  Parent
Ranked  List  dated  03.08.2015
(Category 012/12) .

”

          
 

                                                                                                      
                                                                                                    Sd/-

                                                                                                    for  DISTRICT OFFICER
                                                                                                KPSC DISTRICT OFFICE,  KOZHIKODE.

GKK/


